
tf.9, Descanso

Gardens 

Some areas of the garden remain closed due to ongoing cleanup work. 
Please stay on marked paths and do not enter areas that are closed. 

• The Sturt Haaga Gallery will re-open on Sat., January 18

• The Boddy House is closed until further notice

• The ride-on passenger train is not running

• The Market is open regular hours, 10am-5pm 

From everyone at Descanso Gardens, we hope you and your loved ones are 
safe. Our thoughts are with all those affected by the fires. 

We hope Descanso is a place where you can seek solace and respite at this 
difficult time. 


